International Telecommunication Union



Radiocommunication Bureau

(Direct Fax N°. +41 22 730 57 85)

Circular Letter CR/298 CCRR/38

11 February 2009

To Administrations of Member States of ITU

Subject: Update of the ITU-R Database for CR and CCRR Circular Letters

Dear Madam/Sir,

In an effort to assure the timely delivery of Circular Letters in the CR and CCRR series, the Secretariat of the Radiocommunication Bureau would like to ensure that the information contained in our database is correctly reflected. Therefore, we would kindly ask you to verify the coordinates appearing on the address label of this circular. Should you require a correction/modification, please notify the BR Secretariat by 1 March 2009 (fax:+41 22 730 6600; email: linda.kocher@itu.int).

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Valery Timofeev Director, Radiocommunication Bureau

Distribution:

- Administrations of Member States of ITU
- Members of the Radio Regulations Board